Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:14 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Public Comment re CrR (CRrlJ) 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.11

From: Daniel Plantz {mailto:dplantz@cdocc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:10 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public Comment re CrR (CRrLJ) 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.11

Dear Washington Supreme Court: ‘
I respectfully request that you adopt proposed CrR (CRrlJ) 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, and 4.11

All of these 4 proposed rules are clearly designed to simply increase transparency. With current technologies, none of
these proposals increase cost for any involved parties to any meaningful degree. There can be no basis for objecting to
these proposals outside of a desire to preserve avenues to deceive fact-finders.

Sincerely,
Dan Plantz

Dan Plantz

Counsel for Defense of Chelan County
115 S. Chelan

Wenatchee, WA 98801

Tel.: (509) 663-2444

Fax: (509) 665-8212



